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22nd November 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

We have all been working hard this week with our focus being on 

Geography. Our Nursery children and parents enjoyed a lovely trip to the 

Storybarn and Reception went to ‘Imagine That’ discovery centre. The 

comments we have received about the children’s behaviour were 

wonderful. Thank you to our volunteers who helped to make these trips 

possible.  

 

We have also been learning about dental health and the dangers of too 

much sugar.  

Our Asda Cash pot has now reached £148.65, thank you so much, there 

are 9 days left too…  

 

Reminders:  

• Please continue to be a respectful and responsible driver around 

our school.  

• Remember to be on time everyday as your child is missing important 

basic skills each time they arrive after 8.50am.  

• Christmas card winners will be announced very soon. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs G Murphy and Mrs C Keegan  

Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher  
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